
 

 

 

 

5th INTERNATIONAL BIENNALE OF 

CHILDREN'S DRAWINGS 

of Primary school Božidar Jakac, Ljubljana, 

Slovenia 

 

 

Dear Art teacher(s), 

 

We are very proud to inform you that Primary school Božidar Jakac has decided to organize 

“5th International biennale of children’s drawings” in order to commemorate the name, life 

work and memory of this great Slovenian artist. 

 

The contest is intended for primary school pupils in Slovenia and abroad. It will be divided 

into three different age groups: 

• 1st group: pupils from the age of six to eight years 

• 2nd group: pupils from the age of nine to eleven years 

• 3rd group: pupils from the age of twelve to fourteen years 

 

Each school can participate with one drawing in every age group. The first selection will be 

made by the school art teachers which are kindly asked to send us three preselected drawings. 

 

A title of this contest is called “DRAWING - a dot, a line…” A theme and a technique are not 

predetermined. Drawings shouldn’t exceed the A3 format. 

 

Every individual drawing should include the following information: 

- Author’s name and surname, 

- Author’s class or the age group, 

- Drawing’s title, 

- Mentor’s name and surname, 

- Mentor’s e-mail address 

- And the school’s address. 

 



 

All drawings will be carefully examined by a three-member board of experts. The main criteria 

regarding the drawings’ evaluation will be children’s creativity. 

 

The best three drawings in each individual category will be given a prize and also two 

recognition awards will be presented for every category. 

 

Drawings should be sent to the following address until April 30th 2022, you can also make a 

personal delivery, the drawings will not be returned, make sure you obtain parent’s agreement 

for participating and publicly publishing the art work: 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL BOZIDAR JAKAC (OŠ Božidarja Jakca) 

Nusdorferjeva 10 

1000 Ljubljana 

SLOVENIA 

 

The drawings will not be returned. 

Results of the contest will be published on June 15th 2022 on our school’s web site: 

www.os-bozidarjajakca.si. 

 

A catalogue will also be published on this occasion. 

 

All additional information can be obtained via following e-mail address: 

 

Art teacher, Mrs. Petra Shrestha  petra.shrestha@osbj.si. 

 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Petra Shrestha         Elvira Sušec 

Art teacher                                                    Principle  

 

 

 

Ljubljana, December 20th 2021 

 

 

 

http://www.os-bozidarjajakca.si/

